
Kenya’s  public  �procurement
policy:  �A  women’s
perspective

We have prepared a SlideShare presentation that discusses the
results of PFMConnect’s recent online survey of members of
Kenya’s Federation of Women Entrepreneurs Associations (FEWA)
that addressed FEWA members’ perceptions of the government’s
current public procurement policies. FEWA members responded
during August and September 2015.

The survey demonstrates the impact of Kenya’s present high
levels of corruption on women entrepreneur’s perceptions of
current public procurement policies. Details of FEWA members’
suggestions for improving current public procurement policies
are also presented.

You can view the presentation at Kenya’s public procurement
policy: A women’s perspective. This supplements the material
presented in our recent blog Public sector procurement in
Kenya.
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